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This three-part template allows you to record your comments on draft chapter 14 easily 
and, at the same time, makes it easy for us to use your comments in considering revisions 
to the draft chapter. You may complete any one, any two, or all of the three parts of the 
template.  
Save this template and send it as an attachment to the following e-mail address: 
sna@un.org 
 
Part I: General comments 
 
In the space below, please provide any general comments, such as about the clarity with 
which the new recommendations were incorporated (30 words or less). 
 
Comment: 
 Click here and start typing.   

 
 
Part II: Comments on specific draft paragraphs or passages 
 
In your review of draft chapter 14, you may wish to devote particular attention to the 
passages listed below. There is space after each issue for any comment you wish to make. 
 
1. Sections B and C describe the derivation of the most common macro-economic 

aggregates. 
 

 
 
 
 



Comment: 
 Click here and start typing.   
 
 
 
 
 

2. Section D mentions the need to present the accounts in time series format. 
 
Comment: 
 Click here and start typing.   
 
 
 
 
 

 
3. Section E describes the place of volume measures in the accounts. 
 

Comment: 
 Click here and start typing.   
 
 
 
 
 

 
4. Sections F to I describe briefly other possible dimensions to the accounts. 
 

Comment: 
I propose that you add here an additional paragraph on "statistical discrepancies". 
something like:  
"The goods and services accounts and the integrated economic accounts are ideally fully 
consistent and coherent (at current prices). However, many countries are led to use 
additional entries called "statistical discrepancies". These entries originate from the use 
of different sources to estimate different parts of these accounts. The most common 
"statistical discrepancy" is between the amount of net lending/borrowing appearing in the 
financial accounts and the amount of net lending borrowing appearing in the capital 
account. The first is  based on statistics from financial institutions, while the second is 
based on statistics from corporations. Some countries also show statistical discrepancies 
between the two or the three approaches of GDP. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
5. Section J describes alternative presentations of the accounts. 
 



Comment: 
 Click here and start typing.   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Part III. Other specific comments 
 
You are welcome to make other comments. Please do so by using Adobe Acrobat 
Version 6 or 7 to comments directly on the PDF of the draft chapter.  
 
If you don’t have Adobe Acrobat Version 6 or 7 and would like to make very detailed 
comments please send a message to sna@un.org requesting to receive a version of the 
draft chapter permitting you to comment. To optimize your commenting tools please 
download Adobe Reader 7.0 for free from 
http://www.adobe.com/products/acrobat/readstep2.html
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